
What:

Where:

When:

Who:

QLS	(Bill	Marshall	
Room)

Beginner's	class

Anyone	interested	in	learning	
to	play	bridge.

10:00	AM	on	Friday	
October	13th

On	Friday	October	13th,	we	will	begin	a	“New	Beginner's	Class”	at	QLS	in	the	Bill	Marshall	
room. If	you	know	anyone	who	wants	to	play	bridge	or	has	been	away	from	the	game	for	awhile	
and	wants	to	refresh	his	or	her	skills,	please	contact	Anderson	Williams	at 404	683	1243 (cell)	or	
at alaf666@yahoo.com (e-mail)

CONTACT:
Anderson	Williams	at
404	683	1243 (cell)	or	

at alaf666@yahoo.com
(e-mail)


